From: Cecilia Lynch

To: Luckett, Jay
Subject: 23-zone-0001
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 9:21:02 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open attachments, or give
away private information unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Luckett:

As a person that has driven by this property for years, I strongly recommend
approval for the change. The location has struggled to attract residents and
many times has sat vacant. It is not a location conducive to residential living. It
is at a busy location directly across the street from a convenience store. It will
make a great location for an office.

Thanks,
Cecilia Lynch

3602 Stacy Court
Louisville, KY 40214
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